
Dear Ms Aileen Chia, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to express my opinions on the implementation of 5G in Singapore. 

 

As a Singaporean, I am very concerned with the danger of 5G that will impact our health and nerves 

systems, especially our children while their bodies are still undergoing development. 

 

As the harm that 5G induces is slow and not immediately noticeable in the short-term, it does not 

mean that it is not causing long-term harm to our bodies and our environment, especially the 

natural eco-system. 

 

Singapore is a small city-island-state. Unless it has been proven that 5G is safe, it is a huge risk to 

embark on a scale that is nation-wide, whereby the implementation will inevitably result in insidious 

health issues impacting everyone, whether one is for it or not. 

 

Thank you for your time and kind considerations. 

 

Peter Chan 

 


